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Mr. David Ennis, Licensing Engineer
Licensing Information Service
NUS Corporation
2536 Countryside Boulevard IN RESPONSE REFER
Clearwater, FL 33575-2094 TO F01A-85-390

Dear Mr. Ennis:

This is in response to your letter dated May 23, 1985, in which you requested,
pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (F0IA), copies of the Power Plant
Examination Summary Sheets for ten nuclear power plants.

Natalie Brown of my staff informed you in a telephone conversation on May 29,
1985, that records related 'to your request had recently been placed in the
Public Document Room in response to a previous F0IA request received by NRC
from Sanford Hartman (F01A-85-236). In a subsequent telephone conversation
with Ms. Brown on June 12, 1985, you agreed to withdraw your request.
Therefore, we are closing our file on your request.

Sincerely

%,
J. . Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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